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September 30, 2024 
 
East Winds District 
DS Crawford, Barry Trantham, Carol Kandell  
Finance Team and Leadership Team 
119 S. Leroy Street 
Fenton, MI 48430 
 
Greetings in the Name of Christ, 
 
Our United in Christ United Methodist Congregation wishes to extend our heartfelt thanks for 
the generous donation of grant money that you gave us to expand our parking lot! 
 
The merger resulting in United In Christ UMC on January 1, 2024, of the former Genesee and 
Thetford Center United Methodist Churches brought about such a revival and spiritual renewal. 
While so many exciting things were happening, it also brought up the need for additional parking 
spaces. 
 
Thank you for working with us beginning in March of this year, through giving us the grant 
money in June, to the installation of asphalt for three handicap parking spaces and eighteen 
limestone parking spaces in September. 
 
Your very generous donation toward the expansion of our parking lot allows us to further our 
ministry and outreach into the community. 
 
We are so grateful to be a part of the wonderful connection of the East Winds District and the 
Michigan Conference of the United Methodist Church. 
 
Our sincere thanks to each and every one of you who made this possible. 
 
God’s blessing, 
United in Christ  
United Methodist Congregation 
 

mailto:unitedinchristumc@yahoo.com

